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Dominick Orlando, Senior Project Manager
Materials Decommissioning Branch
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop T-8F5
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Docket No. 40-8452

Source Material License No. SUA-1310

Dear Mr. Orlando:

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation ("Anadarko") is receipt of your letter dated February 5, 2018
regarding Anadarko's calculation of the Surety Bond Estimate for the Bear Creek uranium mine site.
This letter is submitted in response to your February letter. Anadarko agrees that the Corporate
Overhead estimate and the NRC Management/Review/ Costs were inaccurately calculated.

Accordingly, Anadarko has recalculated the Surety Bond Estimate to be $958,767.00. The updated
estimate includes $946,392 for the Long Term Surveillance Fee, Corporate Costs of $2,000 and a
Review Cost of $10,000.

Due to the newly calculated Surety Bond Estimate exceeding Anadarko's current bond of $950,000,
Anadarko has obtained a new surety bond of $958,767.00. The new bond will be sent to you by May
1,2018.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal please contact me at 720-929-3724 or
andrew.wurdack@anadarko.com. Thank you for your patience with this matter.

Sincerely,

Andrew Wurdack

Landman

c: P. Holmes

A. Voelker

C. Faulkner

J. Jordan




